

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 19th March 2021

200th Anniversary Celebrations

Don't forget that we are celebrating the school's 200th Anniversary next Friday. We are looking forward to seeing all of your fantastic designs of how you imagine Cumberworth First School will look in 2221. Please remember that these need to be handed in to school by 09:15 on Friday 26th March 2021. There will be prizes for different school year groups and even one for the adults! To celebrate the event will have a 'tea party' with traditional games during the afternoon – these will be class based to avoid any mixing of 'bubbles'. Children should wear their PE kit or school clothes as usual that Friday please.

Comic Relief / Red Nose Day

Thank you to all the children who were able to send in their jokes. They certainly entered into the spirit of the Red Nose Day 'Share A Smile' initiative making Mrs Davis and Miss Chalkley chuckle whilst they were typing the jokes ready for them to go on the website next week. If you wish to make a donation to Comic Relief you can do so on our school ParentPay page:

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=3516

Congratulations to <u>Rhys T</u> who has been awarded his Senior Pupil badge this week.

Reminder: Please don't come in to the school grounds to pick up children until 3:15 as KS2 may still be outside or doing PE until then.

